
Dear members 

 

Please Note 
 
Members who are far from Amaravati circle are suggested to send Insurance Cancellation 
Letters by registered post with acknowledgement due. Group of friends in neighbouring 
localities can send in one cover. The 90 days period will end by 29th January 2020. Please 
try to see your cancellation letter reaches PPG Dept., Amaravati preferably by 27th January, 
2020. 

 

CANCELLATION OF IBA HEALTH POLICY 
 
Regarding cancellation of IBA policy, after seeking clarifications from all concerned, we 
forward the format to be submitted by members. The members who already submitted their 
Cancellation request to PPG, Amaravati (in any format) need not resubmit. These being 
individual requests, all formats are acceptable. 
 
The members who have not yet submitted may submit directly to Dept. or leave in SBHREA 
office. 
 
Please spread this in your known circles. 
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